
 
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 
Dated: 11th May, 2025 

 
In modification of previous notice dated 10th May, 2025, it is hereby 

notified that the normal schedule of semester examinations will commence w.e.f. 
15th May, 2025.  The examinations scheduled on 13th and 14th May, 2025 have 
been postponed and the dates of conducting the same will be shared on the 
website at a later date.  The students are advised to regularly check the website 
regarding the changes.  

 
 Controller of Examinations, 

Panjab University, Chandigarh 
 


